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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord for three new 
church members.  

• Praise the Lord for several 
visitors at the Pause Café this 
year. 

• Praise the Lord for the good 
turnout at the Christmas 
Soirée. 

• Pray that we would not lose 
our passion for the lost. 

• Pray for those who are sick 
with cancer in the church. 

• Pray for the work that needs 
to get done in our new home.  

• Pray for the services at 
Luchon, that we would see 
more people come.  

• P r a y f o r t h e r e g u l a r 
outreaches of the church. 

Christmas Soirée Update 
 What a great blessing it was to see God bless the 
Christmas outreach. We had between 85 and 90 people 
present. Close to a third of them were unsaved friends and 
family. God truly answered our prayers that the lost would 
have the opportunity to hear the Gospel.  Please pray that 
as we continue to develop these relationships, the Lord 
would use us to reach them with the Gospel. Our old 
neighbours expressed that they were leaving that evening 
with much to consider.

 January - February 2019
 We praise the Lord for 
how the He has been working 
in the church. In addition to 
the Christmas Soirée, we had 
our annual Pause Café. We 
did not have as many visitors 
as normal since the city 
moved the location of the 
Christmas market, but we 
praise the Lord for those to 
whom we were able to present 
the Gospel. 
 As we finished out the year, the church had its annual 
business meeting. We were able to accept three new members 
into the church. Two are a couple that were married in the 
church with us, and the third is the wife’s mother. All three have 
been faithful to the church and have been a great source of 
encouragement and help. 
 As we begin this new year, pray with us that we would be 
able to renew our efforts to reach out into the community and 
reach the lost for Christ. Please also pray that the church would 
be able to repay the loan for the building as quickly as possible. 
We praise the Lord that we were able to make some double 
payments a couple times this year. 

Ian and Bella


